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The children have made great   
progress this year.  We have      
discussed all the letters and the 
sounds they make.  We have 
counted to 100 and we have began 
adding and subtracting.  We are 
ready to begin reading. 
Continued learning over the    
summer will strengthen this    
foundation.  Set aside time each 
day to read to your child.  Play 
games with counting and numbers 
or just get outdoors to explore.  I 
hope everyone has a wonderful 
summer. 

Life touch photography took each 
child’s photo in their cap and gown.  
You can still order these on-line if 
you are interested go to 
mylifetouch.com and enter picture 
day I.D. # KE034332Y0 then search 
for your child’s photos. 
 

Greene Street offers a wonder-
ful summer daycare program.  
We attend many in-depth field 
trips and learning.  See a 
teacher for more information. 

6/1 Tanner 
7/20 Logan 
8/6 Keegan 
8/13 Adalynne 

Upcoming Events 

A look back  
Special Notes 

Summer Birthday’s 

For the month of: May 2015 Classroom: Pre-K 

Teachers: Miss Monica and Mrs. Chris 

 
 
 

May 7 Susie’s we will be walking to 
 eat ice cream please send in 
 $2.00 
May 12 Library 
May 14 Alphabet party 
 Please bring an alphabet game 
 or alphabet snack to celebrate 
 the end of the alphabet. 
May 22 Last day of school 
May 26 Preschool Graduation! 
 More information will be out 
 soon. 



Greene Street 
Daycare and   
Pre-school  
937-773-5313 

May 2015 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 
Susie’s Big 
Dipper $2 

8 9 

10 11 12 
Library 
return books 

13 14 
Alphabet party 

15 16 

17 18 19 
Hollow Park 
exploration 

20 21 22 
Last day of 
school 

23 

24 25 
CENTER 
CLOSED 

26 
Graduation 

27 28 29 30 

31       

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to learn and explore with your child.  This 
year was a wonderful year for growing.  I will miss each and every one of the       
children and their families.  I hope to see them over the summer and during other      
activities. 
      God bless to all of the class of 2028 
 


